PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS TO THE UNITED NATIONS

MISSION PERMANENTE DE LA REPUBLIQUE DE MAURICE AUPRES DES NATIONS UNIES
My Ref: NY/COM2/HLPF 12 June 2018
Excellency,

Presentation of voluntary national review of Mauritius at the HLPF 2019

I have the honor to inform you that the Government of Mauritius has decided to present its
voluntary national review (VNR) of the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable
Development and the SDGs during the 2019 session of the High Level Political Forum on

Sustainable Development.

I would therefore be grateful if Mauritius could be inscribed on the list of countries which

will be presenting their VNRs in 2019.

I look forward to receiving the necessary guidelines and relevant documentation on the
process in due course as well as the support of the ECOSOC and the UNDESA in the preparation
of our VNR.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. Q
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